
GREATER ORLANDO AVIATION AUTHORITY 
NOTICE OF MEETING CHANGE 

 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Greater Orlando Aviation Authority has changed the date of its regular 
September 20, 2023 board meeting of the Aviation Authority Board.  The meeting is scheduled to begin at 
3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, September 27, 2023, in the Carl T. Langford Board Room of the Greater Orlando 
Aviation Authority offices located in the Orlando International Airport, Main Terminal, One Jeff Fuqua 
Boulevard, Orlando, Florida. 
 
The purpose of this meeting will be to take any action that could be taken at a regular meeting of the Aviation 
Authority.  The public is invited to attend the meeting. 
 
The agenda for this meeting will be available at www.orlandoairports.net 7 days prior to the meeting.  
 
PLEASE NOTE:  Any person who desires to appeal any decision made at this meeting will need a record 
of the proceedings and for that purpose may need to insure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is 
made which includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.  Please contact 
the Manager of Board Services at (407) 825-2032 or anna.farmer@goaa.org 
 
 

Posted 9/5/2023 

http://www.orlandoairports.net/
mailto:anna.farmer@.org

